
Dear [Housing Office/Specific Person's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up on my previous inquiry regarding 

the availability of student housing for the upcoming semester. I am eager to secure a place as 

soon as possible. 

If there are any updates or additional information you could provide about the current status or 

application process, I would greatly appreciate it. 

Thank you for your assistance. I look forward to your timely response. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Student ID] 

[Your Contact Information] 


